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Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 
  

In this issue... 
 
Launch of SEQOHS: new UK accreditation system for occupational 
health services 
 
The Faculty has launched SEQOHS, the new accreditation system for occupational 
health services. SEQOHS was launched by Dr Kit Harling of the Department of Health at 
a packed Faculty conference on 1st December. Further information can be found at 
http://www.facoccmed.ac.uk/news/index.jsp?ref=344. 
 

 
 

With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 

  
 


